
Sacred Heart Church Mass Times 

There are two Churches in our  Parish.  
Holy Family in Kirkholt and Sacred Heart 
on Kingsway.  The  Parish Priest is  Father 

Simon and he resides in Sacred Heart  
Presbytery. 

 

Saturday at Sacred Heart 

5.15 Confessions 

6.00 Vigil Mass 

Sunday  

9   am   at Holy Family 

11  am  at Sacred Heart 

19ʍʁ Aʉʋʂʅ 2024 

Sacred Heart R.C. Primary School Newsletter 

MASS TIMES  

ASSEMBLIES 
Friday 26th April  8.50 am Y5 

Friday 3rd May 8.50 am Y2 Crowning of Our Lady  
 

PENALTY NOTICES 

Poor attendance 

Children who miss more than 
20 sessions/10 school days            

unauthorised absence in a 12 
week period  will receive a      
Penalty Notice which is £60 

per parent. 

 

Holiday absences 

Children who miss 10           
sessions/5 school days          

unauthorised   absences will 
receive a   Penalty Notice 

which is £60 per parent, per 
child.  Holiday requests will be 

reviewed separately and in 
some circumstances may be      

approved. 

 

Monday—Friday 13th—17th May  
 
 

Y6 Residential  Robinwood  
Wednesday 12th-14th June 2024 

Y6 (Sept 2024)  Waterpark Adventure Centre 
18th—22nd November  2024 

Don’t forget to log onto Parentpay to continue to make payments  

 
Please click on the link to see the revised  

Charging Policy  
https://sacred-heart-school.org.uk/wp-content/

uploads/2024/04/Charging-and-Remission-Policy-2024.pdf 

 
ST GEORGE’S DAY  TUESDAY 23rd April 

Children can accessorize in Red  

SCHOOL TRIPS 
 
 
 

Y5 17th May Blackpool Zoo 
Y3 20th May  Summit Up 

Y1 21st May Hollingworth Lake 
Y4 22nd May Neeli Mosque 

Y4  20th June  Tropical World 
Y2  26th June  Lytham St Annes 

Y1 9th July  Blue Planet Aquarium  





Please click on the link to see this weeks Wednesday 
Word  
https://sacred-heart-school.org.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2024/04/Trust-.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 



GIFT TEAM 
This week, the GIFT team have been planning their final term. 
They have concentrated on preparations to celebrate the month 
of May as the month of Mary. They have started to plan for 
prayer services, sharing the Rosary and craft activities for the 
whole school. 

 
 
Congratulations to this weeks  Golden Hearts winners  Amirra   for making sure 
our classroom is a safe and welcoming place every day  and  to  Lola for  always 
being  a good role model encouraging others to be safe and respectful 

 
Congratulations to Y2   for the highest percentage attendance this week of  100%                        

CONGRATULATIONS  

 
 
 

The first year group to reach 100%  earning them a movie/pj afternoon with pop corn  
and to Y5  for most  improved.    
 

Dear Nursery and Reception Parents/ Carers,        
 
Our CARITAS workers, Jayne and Louise, are hosting ‘Positive Parenting’ sessions in 
the Summer Term. 
 
The sessions will include activities, ideas and strategies to support positive parenting, as 
well as the opportunity to seek advice or ask questions from our CARITAS workers. It is 
also a lovely opportunity to chat with other parents.   The session dates and themes are 
as follows: 
 
22nd April- play 
29th April- routines sleep, mealtimes and bedtimes 
13th May- rewards and consequences 
 
The sessions are from 9-10.30am. 
 
Parents will then be invited to join their child in class from 10.30-11am to complete play 
and activities linked to the weekly theme. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 



HEADTEACHERS AWARD  
 
Headteachers award children awarded this week in Nursery to  Elliott   for    great listening skills 
and answering question very well in our Religion lessons 
 
In Reception Year to  Lauren for working so hard at school and at home with her phonics  and to 
Blair for having so many jobs in our classroom and doing them so well 
 
In Year 1  to   Abel   for    excellent problem solving in maths   and to George  for trying hard to 
improve his handwriting 
 
In Year 2  to  Harloe  for   an amazing news report about Jesus’ resurrection  and to Toby for    
putting great effort into everything he does, particularly his handwriting 
 
In Year 3 to  Fia and Lola for taking care and pride in our Dojo challenge (Ancient Greek shield)                      
 
In Year 4  to everybody for amazing behaviour, polite manners and friendly attitude towards all 
staff members and the rest of the audience at the Opera House Manchester 
 
In Year 5 to   Maja   for always looking for ways to improve her work and being an independent 
learner    and to Harper for always acting upon feedback 
 

In Year 6 to   everybody  for showing true Sacred Heart spirit displaying sheer grit and determina-
tion in all aspects of learning this week, especially the assessments! 

 

Well done everyone.  

 

 

 
Well done to  Jack, Adam and Dorian  and   all   chosen this week for being  brilliant 

hall helpers with wonderful manners, quiet lining up and good table manners.  
    


